
August 22, 2017 

To: All Faculty (via SBFACU-L) 

From: Cindy Doherty, Director 
Academic Personnel 

Re: System-wide review of report on the Negotiated Salary Trial Program 
(NSTP) 

The Office of the President invites comments on the Negotiated Salary Trial Program 
(NSTP) fourth year report.  In February of 2013, Aimée Dorr, Provost and Executive Vice 
President for Academic Affairs approved the recommendation from a prior taskforce that 
the UC System initiate a Negotiated Salary Trial Program (NSTP) on three campuses 
(UC Irvine, UCLA, and UC San Diego), assuming there was sufficient communication 
about the trial between campus Senate leaders and academic administration.  Provost 
Dorr specified that this be a five-year trial with a “full review” in the fourth year “to make a 
more informed determination about the program and whether it has met its goals.” 

The Fourth Year Taskforce has reviewed the substantial information collected in the 
annual reports from Year 1, Year 2, and Year 3 of the trial as well as in annual surveys of 
faculty in participating units and administrators involved in the implementation.  The 
report offers campuses substantial material to enable an assessment of what should 
happen next with the program.  A copy of the report is attached. 

Provost Dorr asked the Taskforce to recommend “whether the Trial Program should be 1) 
reviewed for inclusion in the APM 2) maintained for an additional trial period, perhaps on 
additional campuses, or 3)  be terminated.”  The Taskforce has recommended an 
additional term and expansion of the program to include all interested campuses.  

This System-wide review is modeled on the full review mandated for Academic Personnel 
Manual policy changes.  Once comments are received by Office of the President, there 
will be a quick review, in the event the program is extended, to allow new campuses to 
develop procedures to being a program on July 1, 2018. 

Should the program be extended, further campus discussion will take place to determine 
if UCSB would participate in the extended trial program. 

Comments on the report or the recommendation to extend the trial program may be 
directed to Cindy Doherty at cindy.doherty@ucsb.edu by October 31, 2017. 

mailto:cindy.doherty@ucsb.edu


******* 
Cindy Doherty 
Director 
UCSB Academic Personnel 
(805) 893-8332 
cindy.doherty@ucsb.edu 
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